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In-Memory Data Management Mar 29 2020 In the last fifty years the world has been completely
transformed through the use of IT. We have now reached a new inflection point. This book
presents, for the first time, how in-memory data management is changing the way businesses
are run. Today, enterprise data is split into separate databases for performance reasons.
Multi-core CPUs, large main memories, cloud computing and powerful mobile devices are serving
as the foundation for the transition of enterprises away from this restrictive model. This
book provides the technical foundation for processing combined transactional and analytical
operations in the same database. In the year since we published the first edition of this
book, the performance gains enabled by the use of in-memory technology in enterprise
applications has truly marked an inflection point in the market. The new content in this
second edition focuses on the development of these in-memory enterprise applications, showing
how they leverage the capabilities of in-memory technology. The book is intended for
university students, IT-professionals and IT-managers, but also for senior management who
wish to create new business processes.
Learning Informatica PowerCenter 10.x Nov 24 2019 Harness the power and simplicity of
Informatica PowerCenter 10.x to build and manage efficient data management solutions About
This Book Master PowerCenter 10.x components to create, execute, monitor, and schedule ETL
processes with a practical approach. An ideal guide to building the necessary skills and
competencies to become an expert Informatica PowerCenter developer. A comprehensive guide to
fetching/transforming and loading huge volumes of data in a very effective way, with reduced
resource consumption Who This Book Is For If you wish to deploy Informatica in enterprise
environments and build a career in data warehousing, then this book is for you. Whether you
are a software developer/analytic professional and are new to Informatica or an experienced
user, you will learn all the features of Informatica 10.x. A basic knowledge of programming
and data warehouse concepts is essential. What You Will Learn Install or upgrade the
components of the Informatica PowerCenter tool Work on various aspects of administrative
skills and on the various developer Informatica PowerCenter screens such as Designer,
Workflow Manager, Workflow Monitor, and Repository Manager. Get practical hands-on experience
of various sections of Informatica PowerCenter, such as navigator, toolbar, workspace,
control panel, and so on Leverage basic and advanced utilities, such as the debugger, target
load plan, and incremental aggregation to process data Implement data warehousing concepts
such as schemas and SCDs using Informatica Migrate various components, such as sources and
targets, to another region using the Designer and Repository Manager screens Enhance code
performance using tips such as pushdown optimization and partitioning In Detail Informatica
PowerCenter is an industry-leading ETL tool, known for its accelerated data extraction,

transformation, and data management strategies. This book will be your quick guide to
exploring Informatica PowerCenter's powerful features such as working on sources, targets,
transformations, performance optimization, scheduling, deploying for processing, and managing
your data at speed. First, you'll learn how to install and configure tools. You will learn to
implement various data warehouse and ETL concepts, and use PowerCenter 10.x components to
build mappings, tasks, workflows, and so on. You will come across features such as
transformations, SCD, XML processing, partitioning, constraint-based loading, Incremental
aggregation, and many more. Moreover, you'll also learn to deliver powerful visualizations
for data profiling using the advanced monitoring dashboard functionality offered by the new
version. Using data transformation technique, performance tuning, and the many new advanced
features, this book will help you understand and process data for training or production
purposes. The step-by-step approach and adoption of real-time scenarios will guide you
through effectively accessing all core functionalities offered by Informatica PowerCenter
version 10.x. Style and approach You'll get hand-on with sources, targets, transformations,
performance optimization, scheduling, deploying for processing, and managing your data, and
learn everything you need to become a proficient Informatica PowerCenter developer.
A Course in In-Memory Data Management Jun 12 2021 Recent achievements in hardware and
software development, such as multi-core CPUs and DRAM capacities of multiple terabytes per
server, enabled the introduction of a revolutionary technology: in-memory data management.
This technology supports the flexible and extremely fast analysis of massive amounts of
enterprise data. Professor Hasso Plattner and his research group at the Hasso Plattner
Institute in Potsdam, Germany, have been investigating and teaching the corresponding
concepts and their adoption in the software industry for years. This book is based on an
online course that was first launched in autumn 2012 with more than 13,000 enrolled students
and marked the successful starting point of the openHPI e-learning platform. The course is
mainly designed for students of computer science, software engineering, and IT related
subjects, but addresses business experts, software developers, technology experts, and IT
analysts alike. Plattner and his group focus on exploring the inner mechanics of a columnoriented dictionary-encoded in-memory database. Covered topics include - amongst others physical data storage and access, basic database operators, compression mechanisms, and
parallel join algorithms. Beyond that, implications for future enterprise applications and
their development are discussed. Step by step, readers will understand the radical
differences and advantages of the new technology over traditional row-oriented, disk-based
databases. In this completely revised 2nd edition, we incorporate the feedback of thousands
of course participants on openHPI and take into account latest advancements in hard- and
software. Improved figures, explanations, and examples further ease the understanding of the
concepts presented. We introduce advanced data management techniques such as transparent
aggregate caches and provide new showcases that demonstrate the potential of in-memory
databases for two diverse industries: retail and life sciences.
Microsoft Access Small Business Solutions Aug 02 2020 Database models developed by a team of
leading Microsoft Access MVPs that provide ready-to-use solutions for sales, marketing,
customer management and other key business activities for most small businesses. As the most
popular relational database in the world, Microsoft Access is widely used by small business
owners. This book responds to the growing need for resources that help business managers and
end users design and build effective Access database solutions for specific business
functions. Coverage includes: Elements of a Microsoft Access Database Relational Data Model
Dealing with Customers and Customer Data Customer Relationship Management Database Solutions
Marketing Database Solutions Sales Database Solutions Producing and Tracking the Goods &
Services Production and Manufacturing Database Solutions Inventory Management Database
Solutions Services Database Solutions Tracking and Analyzing Financial Data 1 Accounting
Systems: Requirements and Design Database Solutions Accounting: Budgeting, Analysis, and
Reporting Database Solutions Managing Memberships Implementing the Models SQL Server and
Other External Data Sources With this valuable guide and CD-ROM, you'll be on your way to
implementing database solutions in no time
In-Memory Data Management Sep 22 2019 In the last 50 years the world has been completely
transformed through the use of IT. We have now reached a new inflection point. Here we
present, for the first time, how in-memory computing is changing the way businesses are run.
Today, enterprise data is split into separate databases for performance reasons. Analytical
data resides in warehouses, synchronized periodically with transactional systems. This
separation makes flexible, real-time reporting on current data impossible. Multi-core CPUs,
large main memories, cloud computing and powerful mobile devices are serving as the

foundation for the transition of enterprises away from this restrictive model. We describe
techniques that allow analytical and transactional processing at the speed of thought and
enable new ways of doing business. The book is intended for university students, ITprofessionals and IT-managers, but also for senior management who wish to create new business
processes by leveraging in-memory computing.
Data Management Solutions Using SAS Hash Table Operations Feb 26 2020 Hash tables can do a
lot more than you might think! Data Management Solutions Using SAS Hash Table Operations: A
Business Intelligence Case Study concentrates on solving your challenging data management and
analysis problems via the power of the SAS hash object, whose environment and tools make it
possible to create complete dynamic solutions. To this end, this book provides an in-depth
overview of the hash table as an in-memory database with the CRUD (Create, Retrieve, Update,
Delete) cycle rendered by the hash object tools. By using this concept and focusing on realworld problems exemplified by sports data sets and statistics, this book seeks to help you
take advantage of the hash object productively, in particular, but not limited to, the
following tasks: select proper hash tools to perform hash table operations use proper hash
table operations to support specific data management tasks use the dynamic, run-time nature
of hash object programming understand the algorithmic principles behind hash table data lookup, retrieval, and aggregation learn how to perform data aggregation, for which the hash
object is exceptionally well suited manage the hash table memory footprint, especially when
processing big data use hash object techniques for other data processing tasks, such as
filtering, combining, splitting, sorting, and unduplicating. Using this book, you will be
able to answer your toughest questions quickly and in the most efficient way possible!
Principles of Database Management Jan 27 2020 Introductory, theory-practice balanced text
teaching the fundamentals of databases to advanced undergraduates or graduate students in
information systems or computer science.
Smarter Modeling of IBM InfoSphere Master Data Management Solutions Feb 20 2022 This IBM®
Redbooks® publication presents a development approach for master data management projects,
and in particular, those projects based on IBM InfoSphere® MDM Server. The target audience
for this book includes Enterprise Architects, Information, Integration and Solution
Architects and Designers, Developers, and Product Managers. Master data management combines a
set of processes and tools that defines and manages the non-transactional data entities of an
organization. Master data management can provide processes for collecting, consolidating,
persisting, and distributing this data throughout an organization. IBM InfoSphere Master Data
Management Server creates trusted views of master data that can improve applications and
business processes. You can use it to gain control over business information by managing and
maintaining a complete and accurate view of master data. You also can use InfoSphere MDM
Server to extract maximum value from master data by centralizing multiple data domains.
InfoSphere MDM Server provides a comprehensive set of prebuilt business services that support
a full range of master data management functionality.
DAMA-DMBOK Oct 16 2021 Defining a set of guiding principles for data management and
describing how these principles can be applied within data management functional areas;
Providing a functional framework for the implementation of enterprise data management
practices; including widely adopted practices, methods and techniques, functions, roles,
deliverables and metrics; Establishing a common vocabulary for data management concepts and
serving as the basis for best practices for data management professionals. DAMA-DMBOK2
provides data management and IT professionals, executives, knowledge workers, educators, and
researchers with a framework to manage their data and mature their information
infrastructure, based on these principles: Data is an asset with unique properties; The value
of data can be and should be expressed in economic terms; Managing data means managing the
quality of data; It takes metadata to manage data; It takes planning to manage data; Data
management is cross-functional and requires a range of skills and expertise; Data management
requires an enterprise perspective; Data management must account for a range of perspectives;
Data management is data lifecycle management; Different types of data have different
lifecycle requirements; Managing data includes managing risks associated with data; Data
management requirements must drive information technology decisions; Effective data
management requires leadership commitment.
Data Management with SAS Oct 24 2019 Data may be the most valuable resource that your
organization owns. None of the promise of AI is possible without the ability to access,
integrate, and transform data. SAS is intent on fundamentally changing the way our customers
perform data management because changes in consumer expectations, and technology that drive
them, continue to evolve at an incredible rate. SAS offers many different data management

solutions to handle and protect your data. The papers included in this special collection
demonstrates the latest tools and techniques that can benefit your data analysis. Also
available free as a PDF from sas.com/books.
Clinical Data Management May 11 2021 Extensively revised and updated, with the addition of
new chapters and authors, this long-awaited second edition covers all aspects of clinical
data management. Giving details of the efficient clinical data management procedures required
to satisfy both corporate objectives and quality audits by regulatory authorities, this text
is timely and an important contribution to the literature. The volume: * is written by wellknown and experienced authors in this area * provides new approaches to major topics in
clinical data management * contains new chapters on systems software validation, database
design and performance measures. It will be invaluable to anyone in the field within the
pharmaceutical industry, and to all biomedical professionals working in clinical research.
Enterprise Data at Huawei Nov 17 2021 This book systematically introduces the data
governance and digital transformation at Huawei, from the perspectives of technology,
process, management, and so on. Huawei is a large global enterprise engaging in multiple
types of business in over 170 countries and regions. Its differentiated operation is
supported by an enterprise data foundation and corresponding data governance methods. With
valuable experience, methodology, standards, solutions, and case studies on data governance
and digital transformation, enterprise data at Huawei is ideal for readers to learn and
apply, as well as to get an idea of the digital transformation journey at Huawei. This book
is organized into four parts and ten chapters. Based on the understanding of “the cognitive
world of machines,” the book proposes the prospects for the future of data governance, as
well as the imaginations about AI-based governance, data sovereignty, and building a data
ecosystem.
A Primer in Financial Data Management Sep 03 2020 A Primer in Financial Data Management
describes concepts and methods, considering financial data management, not as a technological
challenge, but as a key asset that underpins effective business management. This broad survey
of data management in financial services discusses the data and process needs from the
business user, client and regulatory perspectives. Its non-technical descriptions and
insights can be used by readers with diverse interests across the financial services
industry. The need has never been greater for skills, systems, and methodologies to manage
information in financial markets. The volume of data, the diversity of sources, and the power
of the tools to process it massively increased. Demands from business, customers, and
regulators on transparency, safety, and above all, timely availability of high quality
information for decision-making and reporting have grown in tandem, making this book a must
read for those working in, or interested in, financial management. Focuses on ways
information management can fuel financial institutions' processes, including regulatory
reporting, trade lifecycle management, and customer interaction Covers recent regulatory and
technological developments and their implications for optimal financial information
management Views data management from a supply chain perspective and discusses challenges and
opportunities, including big data technologies and regulatory scrutiny
SAP Master Data Governance Jul 25 2022 "Manage your SAP S/4HANA and SAP ERP master data with
this hands-on guide! Walk through implementing, configuring, and using SAP Master Data
Governance, both on-premise and in the cloud! Whether your organization requires custom
applications or works with out-of-the-box central governance, consolidation, and mass
processing, you'll find detailed instructions for every step. From data modeling to data
replication, this comprehensive guide will help you master your data!"-Master Data Management Apr 10 2021 The key to a successful MDM initiative isn’t technology
or methods, it’s people: the stakeholders in the organization and their complex ownership of
the data that the initiative will affect. Master Data Management equips you with a deeply
practical, business-focused way of thinking about MDM—an understanding that will greatly
enhance your ability to communicate with stakeholders and win their support. Moreover, it
will help you deserve their support: you’ll master all the details involved in planning and
executing an MDM project that leads to measurable improvements in business productivity and
effectiveness. * Presents a comprehensive roadmap that you can adapt to any MDM project. *
Emphasizes the critical goal of maintaining and improving data quality. * Provides guidelines
for determining which data to “master. * Examines special issues relating to master data
metadata. * Considers a range of MDM architectural styles. * Covers the synchronization of
master data across the application infrastructure.
Spatial Data Management Sep 15 2021 Spatial database management deals with the storage,
indexing, and querying of data with spatial features, such as location and geometric extent.

Many applications require the efficient management of spatial data, including Geographic
Information Systems, Computer Aided Design, and Location Based Services. The goal of this
book is to provide the reader with an overview of spatial data management technology, with an
emphasis on indexing and search techniques. It first introduces spatial data models and
queries and discusses the main issues of extending a database system to support spatial data.
It presents indexing approaches for spatial data, with a focus on the R-tree. Query
evaluation and optimization techniques for the most popular spatial query types (selections,
nearest neighbor search, and spatial joins) are portrayed for data in Euclidean spaces and
spatial networks. The book concludes by demonstrating the ample application of spatial data
management technology on a wide range of related application domains: management of spatiotemporal data and high-dimensional feature vectors, multi-criteria ranking, data mining and
OLAP, privacy-preserving data publishing, and spatial keyword search. Table of Contents:
Introduction / Spatial Data / Indexing / Spatial Query Evaluation / Spatial Networks /
Applications of Spatial Data Management Technology
The Internet of Things and Big Data Analytics Aug 14 2021 This book comprehensively conveys
the theoretical and practical aspects of IoT and big data analytics with the solid
contributions from practitioners as well as academicians. This book examines and expounds the
unique capabilities of the big data analytics platforms in capturing, cleansing and crunching
IoT device/sensor data in order to extricate actionable insights. A number of experimental
case studies and real-world scenarios are incorporated in this book in order to instigate our
book readers. This book Analyzes current research and development in the domains of IoT and
big data analytics Gives an overview of latest trends and transitions happening in the IoT
data analytics space Illustrates the various platforms, processes, patterns, and practices
for simplifying and streamlining IoT data analytics The Internet of Things and Big Data
Analytics: Integrated Platforms and Industry Use Cases examines and accentuates how the
multiple challenges at the cusp of IoT and big data can be fully met. The device ecosystem is
growing steadily. It is forecast that there will be billions of connected devices in the
years to come. When these IoT devices, resource-constrained as well as resource-intensive,
interact with one another locally and remotely, the amount of multi-structured data
generated, collected, and stored is bound to grow exponentially. Another prominent trend is
the integration of IoT devices with cloud-based applications, services, infrastructures,
middleware solutions, and databases. This book examines the pioneering technologies and tools
emerging and evolving in order to collect, pre-process, store, process and analyze data heaps
in order to disentangle actionable insights.
Advanced Data Management Jan 19 2022 Advanced data management has always been at the core of
efficient database and information systems. Recent trends like big data and cloud computing
have aggravated the need for sophisticated and flexible data storage and processing
solutions. This book provides a comprehensive coverage of the principles of data management
developed in the last decades with a focus on data structures and query languages. It treats
a wealth of different data models and surveys the foundations of structuring, processing,
storing and querying data according these models. Starting off with the topic of database
design, it further discusses weaknesses of the relational data model, and then proceeds to
convey the basics of graph data, tree-structured XML data, key-value pairs and nested, semistructured JSON data, columnar and record-oriented data as well as object-oriented data. The
final chapters round the book off with an analysis of fragmentation, replication and
consistency strategies for data management in distributed databases as well as
recommendations for handling polyglot persistence in multi-model databases and multi-database
architectures. While primarily geared towards students of Master-level courses in Computer
Science and related areas, this book may also be of benefit to practitioners looking for a
reference book on data modeling and query processing. It provides both theoretical depth and
a concise treatment of open source technologies currently on the market.
Data Management at Scale Dec 18 2021 As data management and integration continue to evolve
rapidly, storing all your data in one place, such as a data warehouse, is no longer scalable.
In the very near future, data will need to be distributed and available for several
technological solutions. With this practical book, you’ll learnhow to migrate your enterprise
from a complex and tightly coupled data landscape to a more flexible architecture ready for
the modern world of data consumption. Executives, data architects, analytics teams, and
compliance and governance staff will learn how to build a modern scalable data landscape
using the Scaled Architecture, which you can introduce incrementally without a large upfront
investment. Author Piethein Strengholt provides blueprints, principles, observations, best
practices, and patterns to get you up to speed. Examine data management trends, including

technological developments, regulatory requirements, and privacy concerns Go deep into the
Scaled Architecture and learn how the pieces fit together Explore data governance and data
security, master data management, self-service data marketplaces, and the importance of
metadata
Master Data Management and Customer Data Integration for a Global Enterprise Feb 08 2021
Transform your business into a customer-centric enterprise Gain a complete and timely
understanding of your customers using MDM-CDI and the real-world information contained in
this comprehensive volume. Master Data Management and Customer Data Integration for a Global
Enterprise explains how to grow revenue, reduce administrative costs, and improve client
retention by adopting a customer-focused business framework. Learn to build and use customer
hubs and associated technologies, secure and protect confidential corporate and customer
information, provide personalized services, and set up an effective data governance team.
You'll also get full details on regulatory compliance and the latest pre-packaged MDM-CDI
software solutions. Design and implement a dynamic MDM-CDI architecture that fits the needs
of your business Implement MDM-CDI holistically as an integrated multi-disciplinary set of
technologies, services, and processes Improve solution agility and flexibility using SOA and
Web services Recognize customers and their relationships with the enterprise across channels
and lines of business Ensure compliance with local, state, federal, and international
regulations Deploy network, perimeter, platform, application, data, and user-level security
Protect against identity and data theft, worm infection, and phishing and pharming scams
Create an Enterprise Information Governance Group Perform development, QA, and business
acceptance testing and data verification
Enterprise Master Data Management Mar 21 2022 The Only Complete Technical Primer for MDM
Planners, Architects, and Implementers Companies moving toward flexible SOA architectures
often face difficult information management and integration challenges. The master data they
rely on is often stored and managed in ways that are redundant, inconsistent, inaccessible,
non-standardized, and poorly governed. Using Master Data Management (MDM), organizations can
regain control of their master data, improve corresponding business processes, and maximize
its value in SOA environments. Enterprise Master Data Management provides an authoritative,
vendor-independent MDM technical reference for practitioners: architects, technical analysts,
consultants, solution designers, and senior IT decisionmakers. Written by the IBM® data
management innovators who are pioneering MDM, this book systematically introduces MDM’s key
concepts and technical themes, explains its business case, and illuminates how it
interrelates with and enables SOA. Drawing on their experience with cutting-edge projects,
the authors introduce MDM patterns, blueprints, solutions, and best practices published
nowhere else—everything you need to establish a consistent, manageable set of master data,
and use it for competitive advantage. Coverage includes How MDM and SOA complement each other
Using the MDM Reference Architecture to position and design MDM solutions within an
enterprise Assessing the value and risks to master data and applying the right security
controls Using PIM-MDM and CDI-MDM Solution Blueprints to address industry-specific
information management challenges Explaining MDM patterns as enablers to accelerate
consistent MDM deployments Incorporating MDM solutions into existing IT landscapes via MDM
Integration Blueprints Leveraging master data as an enterprise asset—bringing people,
processes, and technology together with MDM and data governance Best practices in MDM
deployment, including data warehouse and SAP integration
MASTER DATA MANAGEMENT AND DATA GOVERNANCE, 2/E Oct 28 2022 The latest techniques for
building a customer-focused enterprise environment "The authors have appreciated that MDM is
a complex multidimensional area, and have set out to cover each of these dimensions in
sufficient detail to provide adequate practical guidance to anyone implementing MDM. While
this necessarily makes the book rather long, it means that the authors achieve a
comprehensive treatment of MDM that is lacking in previous works." -- Malcolm Chisholm,
Ph.D., President, AskGet.com Consulting, Inc. Regain control of your master data and maintain
a master-entity-centric enterprise data framework using the detailed information in this
authoritative guide. Master Data Management and Data Governance, Second Edition provides upto-date coverage of the most current architecture and technology views and system development
and management methods. Discover how to construct an MDM business case and roadmap, build
accurate models, deploy data hubs, and implement layered security policies. Legacy system
integration, cross-industry challenges, and regulatory compliance are also covered in this
comprehensive volume. Plan and implement enterprise-scale MDM and Data Governance solutions
Develop master data model Identify, match, and link master records for various domains
through entity resolution Improve efficiency and maximize integration using SOA and Web

services Ensure compliance with local, state, federal, and international regulations Handle
security using authentication, authorization, roles, entitlements, and encryption Defend
against identity theft, data compromise, spyware attack, and worm infection Synchronize
components and test data quality and system performance
IBM Information Governance Solutions Nov 05 2020 Managing information within the enterprise
has always been a vital and important task to support the day-to-day business operations and
to enable analysis of that data for decision making to better manage and grow the business
for improved profitability. To do all that, clearly the data must be accurate and organized
so it is accessible and understandable to all who need it. That task has grown in importance
as the volume of enterprise data has been growing significantly (analyst estimates of 40 50% growth per year are not uncommon) over the years. However, most of that data has been
what we call "structured" data, which is the type that can fit neatly into rows and columns
and be more easily analyzed. Now we are in the era of "big data." This significantly
increases the volume of data available, but it is in a form called "unstructured" data. That
is, data from sources that are not as easily organized, such as data from emails,
spreadsheets, sensors, video, audio, and social media sites. There is valuable information in
all that data but it calls for new processes to enable it to be analyzed. All this has
brought with it a renewed and critical need to manage and organize that data with clarity of
meaning, understandability, and interoperability. That is, you must be able to integrate this
data when it is from within an enterprise but also importantly when it is from many different
external sources. What is described here has been and is being done to varying extents. It is
called "information governance." Governing this information however has proven to be
challenging. But without governance, much of the data can be less useful and perhaps even
used incorrectly, significantly impacting enterprise decision making. So we must also respect
the needs for information security, consistency, and validity or else suffer the potential
economic and legal consequences. Implementing sound governance practices needs to be an
integral part of the information control in our organizations. This IBM® Redbooks®
publication focuses on the building blocks of a solid governance program. It examines some
familiar governance initiative scenarios, identifying how they underpin key governance
initiatives, such as Master Data Management, Quality Management, Security and Privacy, and
Information Lifecycle Management. IBM Information Management and Governance solutions provide
a comprehensive suite to help organizations better understand and build their governance
solutions. The book also identifies new and innovative approaches that are developed by IBM
practice leaders that can help as you implement the foundation capabilities in your
organizations.
Handbook of Data Management Dec 26 2019 Packed with dozens of no-nonsense chapters written
by leading professionals, Handbook of Data Management, 1999 Edition shows your students how
to design, build, and maintain high-performance, high-availability databases in multiple
environments. Handbook of Data Management, 1999 Edition is the most comprehensive, singlevolume guide of its kind. The book provides the latest, most innovative solutions for
planning, developing, and running a powerful data management function. Here students will
find exhaustive coverage of the range of data repositories (from legacy indexed files to
object data bases and data warehouses) as well as details on everything from strategic
planning to maximizing database performance. Completely revised and updated to reflect
latebreaking technologies, Handbook of Data Management, 1999 Edition includes extensive case
studies and straightforward descriptions showing students how to: implement Web-enabled data
warehouses build multimedia databases master data mining use enterprise database modeling
stay up-to-date with data conversion and migration maximize OLAP architectures and tools
Handbook of Data Management, 1999 Edition also provides ongoing coverage of the latest tools
and techniques regarding: organization for quality information systems data definition
database design and management object and hybrid databases and more Each contributor to
Handbook of Data Management, 1999 Edition is an expert with first-hand experience in database
and data management. These contributors provide a depth and breadth of coverage you and your
students simply won't find anywhere else. Prepare your students for "real-world" business
computing. Start them off with Handbook of Data Management, 1999 Edition.
Data Management at Scale Aug 26 2022 As data management and integration continue to evolve
rapidly, storing all your data in one place, such as a data warehouse, is no longer scalable.
In the very near future, data will need to be distributed and available for several
technological solutions. With this practical book, you’ll learnhow to migrate your enterprise
from a complex and tightly coupled data landscape to a more flexible architecture ready for
the modern world of data consumption. Executives, data architects, analytics teams, and

compliance and governance staff will learn how to build a modern scalable data landscape
using the Scaled Architecture, which you can introduce incrementally without a large upfront
investment. Author Piethein Strengholt provides blueprints, principles, observations, best
practices, and patterns to get you up to speed. Examine data management trends, including
technological developments, regulatory requirements, and privacy concerns Go deep into the
Scaled Architecture and learn how the pieces fit together Explore data governance and data
security, master data management, self-service data marketplaces, and the importance of
metadata
Fast and Scalable Cloud Data Management Jul 21 2019 The unprecedented scale at which data is
both produced and consumed today has generated a large demand for scalable data management
solutions facilitating fast access from all over the world. As one consequence, a plethora of
non-relational, distributed NoSQL database systems have risen in recent years and today’s
data management system landscape has thus become somewhat hard to overlook. As another
consequence, complex polyglot designs and elaborate schemes for data distribution and
delivery have become the norm for building applications that connect users and organizations
across the globe – but choosing the right combination of systems for a given use case has
become increasingly difficult as well. To help practitioners stay on top of that challenge,
this book presents a comprehensive overview and classification of the current system
landscape in cloud data management as well as a survey of the state-of-the-art approaches for
efficient data distribution and delivery to end-user devices. The topics covered thus range
from NoSQL storage systems and polyglot architectures (backend) over distributed transactions
and Web caching (network) to data access and rendering performance in the client (end-user).
By distinguishing popular data management systems by data model, consistency guarantees, and
other dimensions of interest, this book provides an abstract framework for reasoning about
the overall design space and the individual positions claimed by each of the systems therein.
Building on this classification, this book further presents an application-driven decision
guidance tool that breaks the process of choosing a set of viable system candidates for a
given application scenario down into a straightforward decision tree.
Web Data Management Apr 29 2020 The Internet and World Wide Web have revolutionized access
to information. Users now store information across multiple platforms from personal computers
to smartphones and websites. As a consequence, data management concepts, methods and
techniques are increasingly focused on distribution concerns. Now that information largely
resides in the network, so do the tools that process this information. This book explains the
foundations of XML with a focus on data distribution. It covers the many facets of
distributed data management on the Web, such as description logics, that are already emerging
in today's data integration applications and herald tomorrow's semantic Web. It also
introduces the machinery used to manipulate the unprecedented amount of data collected on the
Web. Several 'Putting into Practice' chapters describe detailed practical applications of the
technologies and techniques. The book will serve as an introduction to the new, global,
information systems for Web professionals and master's level courses.
Master Data Management in Practice Apr 22 2022 In this book, authors Dalton Cervo and Mark
Allen show you how to implement Master Data Management (MDM) within your business model to
create a more quality controlled approach. Focusing on techniques that can improve data
quality management, lower data maintenance costs, reduce corporate and compliance risks, and
drive increased efficiency in customer data management practices, the book will guide you in
successfully managing and maintaining your customer master data. You'll find the expert
guidance you need, complete with tables, graphs, and charts, in planning, implementing, and
managing MDM.
Methods and Applications of Geospatial Technology in Sustainable Urbanism Oct 04 2020 While
megacities are a reality, so too are the environmental disturbances that they cause,
including air and water pollution. These disturbances can be modeled with technology and data
obtained by modern methods, such as by drone, to monitor cities in near real-time as well as
help to simulate risk situations and propose future solutions. These solutions can be
inspired by the theoretical principles of sustainable urbanism. Methods and Applications of
Geospatial Technology in Sustainable Urbanism is a collection of innovative research that
combines theory and practice on analyzing urban environments and applying sustainability
principles to them. Highlighting a wide range of topics including geographic information
systems, internet mapping technologies, and green urbanism, this book is ideally designed for
urban planners, public administration officials, landscape analysts, geographers, engineers,
entrepreneurs, academicians, researchers, and students.
Data Management: a gentle introduction Jun 19 2019 The overall objective of this book is to

show that data management is an exciting and valuable capability that is worth time and
effort. More specifically it aims to achieve the following goals: 1. To give a “gentle”
introduction to the field of DM by explaining and illustrating its core concepts, based on a
mix of theory, practical frameworks such as TOGAF, ArchiMate, and DMBOK, as well as results
from real-world assignments. 2. To offer guidance on how to build an effective DM capability
in an organization.This is illustrated by various use cases, linked to the previously
mentioned theoretical exploration as well as the stories of practitioners in the field. The
primary target groups are: busy professionals who “are actively involved with managing data”.
The book is also aimed at (Bachelor’s/ Master’s) students with an interest in data
management. The book is industry-agnostic and should be applicable in different industries
such as government, finance, telecommunications etc. Typical roles for which this book is
intended: data governance office/ council, data owners, data stewards, people involved with
data governance (data governance board), enterprise architects, data architects, process
managers, business analysts and IT analysts. The book is divided into three main parts:
theory, practice, and closing remarks. Furthermore, the chapters are as short and to the
point as possible and also make a clear distinction between the main text and the examples.
If the reader is already familiar with the topic of a chapter, he/she can easily skip it and
move on to the next.
A Practical Guide to Managing Reference Data with IBM InfoSphere Master Data Management
Reference Data Management Hub Mar 09 2021 IBM® InfoSphere® Master Data Management Reference
Data Management Hub (InfoSphere MDM Ref DM Hub) is designed as a ready-to-run application
that provides the governance, process, security, and audit control for managing reference
data as an enterprise standard, resulting in fewer errors, reduced business risk and cost
savings. This IBM Redbooks® publication describes where InfoSphere MDM Ref DM Hub fits into
information management reference architecture. It explains the end-to-end process of an
InfoSphere MDM Ref DM Hub implementation including the considerations of planning a reference
data management project, requirements gathering and analysis, model design in detail, and
integration considerations and scenarios. It then shows implementation examples and the
ongoing administration tasks. This publication can help IT professionals who are interested
or have a need to manage reference data efficiently and implement an InfoSphere MDM Ref DM
Hub solution with ease.
The DAMA Dictionary of Data Management May 31 2020 A glossary of over 2,000 terms which
provides a common data management vocabulary for IT and Business professionals, and is a
companion to the DAMA Data Management Body of Knowledge (DAMA-DMBOK). This glossary is a
physical book – it also comes in electronic format as a CD-ROM (see ISBN 9781935504115).
Topics include: • Analytics & Data Mining • Architecture • Artificial Intelligence • Business
Analysis • DAMA & Professional Development • Databases & Database Design • Database
Administration • Data Governance & Stewardship • Data Management • Data Modeling • Data
Movement & Integration • Data Quality Management • Data Security Management • Data
Warehousing & Business Intelligence • Document, Record & Content Management • Finance &
Accounting • Geospatial Data • Knowledge Management • Marketing & Customer Relationship
Management • Meta Data Management • Multi-dimensional & OLAP • Normalization • ObjectOrientation • Parallel Database Processing • Planning • Process Management • Project
Management • Reference & Master Data Management • Semantic Modeling • Software Development •
Standards Organizations • Structured Query Language (SQL) • XML Development
Reference Data Management Solutions Sep 27 2022 Is there a recommended audit plan for
routine surveillance inspections of Reference Data Management Solutions's gains? Do we
aggressively reward and promote the people who have the biggest impact on creating excellent
Reference Data Management Solutions services/products? What management system can we use to
leverage the Reference Data Management Solutions experience, ideas, and concerns of the
people closest to the work to be done? Record-keeping requirements flow from the records
needed as inputs, outputs, controls and for transformation of a Reference Data Management
Solutions process. ask yourself: are the records needed as inputs to the Reference Data
Management Solutions process available? Meeting the Challenge: Are Missed Reference Data
Management Solutions opportunities Costing you Money? This breakthrough Reference Data
Management Solutions self-assessment will make you the entrusted Reference Data Management
Solutions domain leader by revealing just what you need to know to be fluent and ready for
any Reference Data Management Solutions challenge. How do I reduce the effort in the
Reference Data Management Solutions work to be done to get problems solved? How can I ensure
that plans of action include every Reference Data Management Solutions task and that every
Reference Data Management Solutions outcome is in place? How will I save time investigating

strategic and tactical options and ensuring Reference Data Management Solutions opportunity
costs are low? How can I deliver tailored Reference Data Management Solutions advise
instantly with structured going-forward plans? There's no better guide through these mindexpanding questions than acclaimed best-selling author Gerard Blokdyk. Blokdyk ensures all
Reference Data Management Solutions essentials are covered, from every angle: the Reference
Data Management Solutions self-assessment shows succinctly and clearly that what needs to be
clarified to organize the business/project activities and processes so that Reference Data
Management Solutions outcomes are achieved. Contains extensive criteria grounded in past and
current successful projects and activities by experienced Reference Data Management Solutions
practitioners. Their mastery, combined with the uncommon elegance of the self-assessment,
provides its superior value to you in knowing how to ensure the outcome of any efforts in
Reference Data Management Solutions are maximized with professional results. Your purchase
includes access to the $249 value Reference Data Management Solutions self-assessment
dashboard download which gives you your dynamically prioritized projects-ready tool and shows
your organization exactly what to do next. Your exclusive instant access details can be found
in your book.
IBM IMS Solutions for Automating Database Management Jul 01 2020 Over the last few years,
IBM® IMSTM and IMS tools have been modernizing the interfaces to IMS and the IMS tools to
bring them more in line with the current interface designs. As the mainframe software
products are becoming more integrated with the Windows and mobile environments, a common
approach to interfaces is becoming more relevant. The traditional 3270 interface with ISPF as
the main interface is no longer the only way to do some of these processes. There is also a
need to provide more of a common looking interface so the tools do not have a productspecific interface. This allows more cross product integration. Eclipse and web-based
interfaces being used in a development environment, tooling using those environments provides
productivity improvements in that the interfaces are common and familiar. IMS and IMS tools
developers are making use of those environments to provide tooling that will perform some of
the standard DBA functions. This book will take some selected processes and show how this new
tooling can be used. This will provide some productivity improvements and also provide a more
familiar environment for new generations DBAs. Some of the functions normally done by DBA or
console operators can now be done in this eclipse-based environment by the application
developers. This means that the need to request these services from others can be eliminated.
This IBM Redbooks® publication examines specific IMS DBA processes and highlights the new IMS
and IMS tools features, which show an alternative way to accomplish those processes. Each
chapter highlights a different area of the DBA processes like: PSB creation Starting/stopping
a database in an IMS system Recovering a database Cloning a set of databases
Requirements for an Mdm Solution Jul 13 2021 Working on Requirements for a Master Data
Management solution and looking for thoughts on how to approach the requirements? The focus
of this guide is to highlight a proven approach for requirements gathering and documentation
for Master Data Management solutions. Requirements gathering and documentation activities are
similar, regardless of the type of project. What differs is the approach, the emphasis of
specific activities, and the content of work products. MDM projects do not come along often;
this guide can serve as a roadmap for how to approach requirements for an MDM solution. The
guide begins with a brief overview of Master Data Management. The guide then steps through
the requirements activities and work products for each Solution Development Lifecycle phase.
The requirements work products are described, along with an example of each work product.
Below is a summary of the phases and primary work products produced: - Alignment: where the
Business Requirements, including solution Features are defined - Solution Scoping: where the
Solution Requirements, including Information Requirements, Business Rules, and Epics
(Functions), are defined - Functional Requirements: where a given Epic (Function) is
elaborated on, including inputs, outputs, data updates, business rules, an activity diagram,
and associated User Stories - User Stories: where Acceptance Criteria is defined Keys to
success are identified for the various phases. In addition, for Solution Scoping, there is a
section which focuses on how to approach, plan, and track Solution Scoping. Finally, there is
an overview of Change Management and Traceability. The Guide contains 44 illustrations, 32 of
which are examples of work products. It includes many visual work products, which help to
ensure a consistent understanding of the solution. The guide assumes some familiarity with
requirements gathering techniques and work products; it does not focus on techniques. The
guide demonstrates how to structure the various requirements activities, to successfully
gather and document requirements for an MDM solution. The guide also does not focus on
formulating an MDM Business Case, MDM Architecture, or technical system requirements. The

guide is intended to assist requirements analysts in formulating an approach for how to
gather and document requirements for a Master Data Management solution.
Data Management Solutions Using SAS Hash Table Operations May 23 2022 Hash tables can do a
lot more than you might think! Data Management Solutions Using SAS® Hash Table Operations: A
Business Intelligence Case Study concentrates on solving your challenging data management and
analysis problems via the power of the SAS hash object, whose environment and tools make it
possible to create complete dynamic solutions. To this end, this book provides an in-depth
overview of the hash table as an in-memory database with the CRUD (Create, Retrieve, Update,
Delete) cycle rendered by the hash object tools. By using this concept and focusing on realworld problems exemplified by sports data sets and statistics, this book seeks to help you
take advantage of the hash object productively, in particular, but not limited to, the
following tasks: select proper hash tools to perform hash table operations use proper hash
table operations to support specific data management tasks use the dynamic, run-time nature
of hash object programming understand the algorithmic principles behind hash table data lookup, retrieval, and aggregation learn how to perform data aggregation, for which the hash
object is exceptionally well suited manage the hash table memory footprint, especially when
processing big data use hash object techniques for other data processing tasks, such as
filtering, combining, splitting, sorting, and unduplicating. Using this book, you will be
able to answer your toughest questions quickly and in the most efficient way possible!
Data Governance Tools Dec 06 2020 Comprehensively covers evaluation criteria for and
capabilities of the software tools available for implementing a data governance program Data
governance programs often start off using programs such as Microsoft Excel and Microsoft
SharePoint to document and share data governance artifacts. But these tools often lack
critical functionality. Meanwhile, vendors have matured their data governance offerings to
the extent that today's organizations need to consider tools as a critical component of their
data governance programs. In this book, data governance expert Sunil Soares reviews the
Enterprise Data Management (EDM) reference architecture and discusses key data governance
tasks that can be automated by tools for business glossaries, metadata management, data
profiling, data quality management, master data management, reference data management, and
information policy management. Subsequent sections describe the integration points between
EDM tools and data governance and examine how governance tools interact with big data
technologies, including Hadoop, NoSQL, stream computing, and text analytics. The final
section of the book discusses evaluation criteria for data governance tools and provides an
overview of key vendor platforms, including ASG, Collibra, Global IDs, IBM, Informatica,
Orchestra Networks, SAP, and Talend.
MASTER DATA MANAGEMENT AND DATA GOVERNANCE, 2/E Jun 24 2022 The latest techniques for
building a customer-focused enterprise environment "The authors have appreciated that MDM is
a complex multidimensional area, and have set out to cover each of these dimensions in
sufficient detail to provide adequate practical guidance to anyone implementing MDM. While
this necessarily makes the book rather long, it means that the authors achieve a
comprehensive treatment of MDM that is lacking in previous works." -- Malcolm Chisholm,
Ph.D., President, AskGet.com Consulting, Inc. Regain control of your master data and maintain
a master-entity-centric enterprise data framework using the detailed information in this
authoritative guide. Master Data Management and Data Governance, Second Edition provides upto-date coverage of the most current architecture and technology views and system development
and management methods. Discover how to construct an MDM business case and roadmap, build
accurate models, deploy data hubs, and implement layered security policies. Legacy system
integration, cross-industry challenges, and regulatory compliance are also covered in this
comprehensive volume. Plan and implement enterprise-scale MDM and Data Governance solutions
Develop master data model Identify, match, and link master records for various domains
through entity resolution Improve efficiency and maximize integration using SOA and Web
services Ensure compliance with local, state, federal, and international regulations Handle
security using authentication, authorization, roles, entitlements, and encryption Defend
against identity theft, data compromise, spyware attack, and worm infection Synchronize
components and test data quality and system performance
Data Governance Aug 22 2019 Managing data continues to grow as a necessity for modern
organizations. There are seemingly infinite opportunities for organic growth, reduction of
costs, and creation of new products and services. It has become apparent that none of these
opportunities can happen smoothly without data governance. The cost of exponential data
growth and privacy / security concerns are becoming burdensome. Organizations will encounter
unexpected consequences in new sources of risk. The solution to these challenges is also data

governance; ensuring balance between risk and opportunity. Data Governance, Second Edition,
is for any executive, manager or data professional who needs to understand or implement a
data governance program. It is required to ensure consistent, accurate and reliable data
across their organization. This book offers an overview of why data governance is needed, how
to design, initiate, and execute a program and how to keep the program sustainable. This
valuable resource provides comprehensive guidance to beginning professionals, managers or
analysts looking to improve their processes, and advanced students in Data Management and
related courses. With the provided framework and case studies all professionals in the data
governance field will gain key insights into launching successful and money-saving data
governance program. Incorporates industry changes, lessons learned and new approaches
Explores various ways in which data analysts and managers can ensure consistent, accurate and
reliable data across their organizations Includes new case studies which detail real-world
situations Explores all of the capabilities an organization must adopt to become data driven
Provides guidance on various approaches to data governance, to determine whether an
organization should be low profile, central controlled, agile, or traditional Provides
guidance on using technology and separating vendor hype from sincere delivery of necessary
capabilities Offers readers insights into how their organizations can improve the value of
their data, through data quality, data strategy and data literacy Provides up to 75% brandnew content compared to the first edition
Master Data Management for SaaS Applications Jan 07 2021 Enterprises today understand the
value of employing a master data management (MDM) solution for managing and governing mission
critical information assets. chief data officers and chief information officers drive MDM
initiatives with IBM® InfoSphere® Master Data Management to improve business results and
operational efficiencies, which can help to lower costs and to reduce the risk of using
untrusted master information in business process. Cloud computing introduces new
considerations where enterprise IT architectures are extended beyond the corporate networks
into the cloud. Many enterprises are now adopting turnkey business applications offered as
software as a service (SaaS) solutions, such as customer relationship management (CRM),
payroll processing, human resource management, and many more. However, in the context of MDM
solutions, many organizations perceive risks in having these solutions deployed on the cloud.
In some cases, organization are concerned with the legal restrictions of deploying solutions
on the cloud, whereas in other cases organizations have policies and strategies in force that
limit solution deployment on the cloud. Immaterial of what all the cases might be, industry
trends point to a prediction that many "extended enterprises" will keep MDM solutions on
premises and will want its integrations with SaaS applications, specifically customer and
asset domains. This trend puts a key focus on an important component in the solution
construct, that is, the cloud integration middleware and how it fits with hybrid cloud
architectures that span on premises and cloud services. As this trend pans out, the onpremises MDM solution integration with SaaS applications will be the key pain point for the
"extended enterprise." This IBM Redbooks® publication provides guidance to chief data
officers, chief information officers, MDM practitioners, integration architects, and others
who are interested in the integration of IBM InfoSphere Master Data Management with SaaS
applications. This book lays the background on how mastering and governance needs for SaaS
applications is quite similar to what on-premises business applications would need. It draws
the perspective for serving the on-premises application and the SaaS application with the
same MDM hub. This book describes how IBM WebSphere® Cast Iron® Cloud Integration can serve
as the "de-facto" cloud integration middleware to integrate the on-premises InfoSphere Master
Data Management systems with any SaaS application by using Saleforce.com integration as an
example. This book also covers aspects of handling bulk operations with IBM InfoSphere
Information Server. After reading this book, you will have a good understanding about the
considerations for on-premises InfoSphere Master Data Management integration with SaaS
applications in general and Salesforce.com in particular. The MDM practitioners and
integration architects will understand the deployable integrations patterns and, in general,
will be able to effectively contribute to delivering strategies that involve building
solutions in this area. Additionally, SaaS vendors and customers looking to build or
implement SaaS solutions that might require trusted master information will be able to use
this compilation to ensure that the right architecture is put together and adhered to as a
set of standard integrations patterns with all the core building blocks is essential for the
longevity of a solution in this space.
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